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PARTNERS

GP Suite

Cannock Chase Hospital
Cannock

WS11 5XY

Tel:01543 576 660

Fax: 01543 576 663




P.R.G. MEETING

1.00pm. 6th October 2015.GP Suite Cannock Chase Hospital





Minutes of Meeting
.1. Persons Present
Sam Rasib, David Stagg, Geoff Hacket, Patrick Pincombe,

Sarah Giles, Pam Burlingam, Janice Lloyd, Margaret Price, Betty Chapman.
2. Apologies

Julie Chamberlain. Susan Andrews, Lilian Hyde. Barbara Cooper.
3.Minutes of previous meeting held 25.8.15

David stated the minutes of the last meeting. Minutes passed and agreed.

4. Matters Arising.

Sam stated that the Network Clinic had been up and running for

a month and was working out well. Some Sunday Clinics had been cancelled due to appointments not being booked by patients, Sam said this could be due to lack of awareness about the service.
5. Managers Report.

Nurse Chris has now left the practice. There is a nurse on the premises one day a week at present (due to her other commitments) and Julie HCA also doing clinics including the flu clinics. New full time practice nurse Susan due to start at the end of October.
A new receptionist is also due to start at the start of November.
The phone lines are a priority at the moment, phones being answered within 5 rings. Sam is in contact with New Cross and phone people enquiring about a possible new system which she would like to introduce. 
6. Rotas for surgery survey and collating.

Members put their names on the rota David had made out for the days they were able to help. Still a lot of time slots available 

Members can call into surgery to fill in appropriate times they are able to help. Rota is behind the receptionist desk. The collating dates will be between 16th - 27th Nov. Any member of the group wishing to help with the collating can ring David and let him know the dates of their availability, that number being 01543 500696.

7. A.I.R.(Any Information to report)

Nothing to report.

8. Meeting Adjourned.

The meeting was adjourned due to being evacuated from the premises for thirty minutes due to fire alarm 

8. Any other business.

Condolence card was read and signed by David, members approved of sending, to Lilian on the sad passing away of her daughter. A PPG meeting for any surgery members is being held on I7th December, Anyone wishing to attend should ring Adele on 07794267139.Meeting starts at 6.00pm. Venue New Longford Community Centre (entrance off Wolverhampton Road) Geoff announced that he was retiring as Vice Chairman. David thanked him for his time and support given. David asked if there were any one willing to take on the position. It was agreed that members think it over and it will be bought up at the next meeting. Sam apologised for there being no refreshments provided today this was due to staff shortage with holidays and sickness. It was agreed that the next meeting to be held in December will be a celebration of Christmas and members have agreed to bring in food and nibbles etc . 

Next Meeting Tuesday 15th December 2015 1.00pm

